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One Screen Short Film Festival is open for entries

The One Club for Creativity's seventh annual One Screen Short Film Festival is open for entries. The One Screen Short
Film Festival is open to all filmmakers, be they independent or working at ad agencies, production companies or the film
industry.

The festival celebrates and awards filmmakers from both commercial advertising and film industries. Entries can be
submitted here.

To view categories and submission requirements, click here.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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